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Mr. Scott Glenn, Director

Office of Environmental Quality Control
State of Hawaii

Department of Health

235 South Beretania Street, Room 702
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. Glenn:

Subject: Haiku Stairs Study Environmental Impact Statement Preparation Notice

Under the provisions of Act 172 (12), the City and County of Honolulu Board of Water Supply
(BWS) has determined at the outset that an environmental impact statement is required for the
Haiku Stairs Study at Tax Map Key: 4-6-015: 011, in the Ko‘olaupoko district on the island of
O‘ahu. A completed Bulletin Publication Form and a summary of the proposed action is enclosed
(with a copy of the same sent via electronic mail to oeqc@doh.hawaii.gov).

Pursuant to the requirements of Section 11-200-3, Hawaii Administrative Rules (HAR), and Section
11-200-15, HAR, we request that you provide notice of this statutory determination in the next
available periodic bulletin (Environmental Notice) for the public to submit comments to the BWS
during a 30 day public comment period.

If you have any questions, please contact Scot Muraoka, Long Range Planning Branch of our
Water Resources Division at 748-5940 or Haikustairseis@hbws.org.

Very truly yours,

Q

ﬁ, ERNESTY. W. LAY, P.E.
Manager and Chief Engineer

Enclosures

cc: Department of Planning & Permitting, Designated Accepting Authority (by Office of the Mayor)
Group 70



